Ericka Burnett

From: Brandi Deese

Sent: Monday, June 11, 2018 8:58 AM

To: Robyn Tice; Ericka Burnett

Cc: Don Kraher

Subject: FW: In Favor of Code chage for Dr Laura Hall East Hill Animal Hospital

Please see email below relevant to Dr. Laura Hall’'s LDC Amendment request for Old East Hill. Thanks!

Brandi C. Deese, AICP
Planning Services Division

City of Pensacola

PO Box 12910

Pensacola, FL 32521

Office — 850.435.1697

Fax — 850.595.1143

From: Dianne Krumel [mailto:dkrumel@cox.net]

Sent: Friday, June 08, 2018 7:21 PM

To: Brandi Deese

Subject: In Favor of Code chage for Dr Laura Hall East Hill Animal Hospital

To whom this may concern,

This letter is to inform you of my approval of Dr. Laura Hall’s code change with East Hill Animal Hospital. She runs a very
professional operation and is a true asset to our community.

Sincerely,
Dianne Krumel
Pensacola
850-434-3556



